

April 8, 2016

Mr. Robert J. Muise American Freedom Law Center P.O. Box 131098 Ann Arbor, MI 48113

Re: H.B. 2 Case – Whole Woman's Health v. Hellerstedt

Dear Mr. Muise:

Thank you for standing with us in defense of women's health. As you know, the Supreme Court heard oral argument on challenges to our state's abortion clinic safety bill (H.B. 2) on March 2. As I listened to the oral argument in Washington, D.C., it was clear to me that the dozens of amicus briefs filed in support of the State of Texas, and women everywhere, made a significant impact on the Court. We greatly appreciate what you did to help submit an amicus brief to buttress our case.

Sincerely,

Ken Paxton

Attorney General of Texas

The American

リロザン (Pipe Communication Com

the complete decision in the complete control of

(a) Long of the problem of the pr

Ken Fenton